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Sutton, Mallecia
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From: Petrucelli, Judy
Sent: Thursday, May 30, 2019 9:37 AM
To: Sutton, Mallecia
Subject: FW: RE: Clinch River Early Site Permit Application Letter

As requested.

From: Pomponi, Felix <Felix.Pomponi@hg.dhs.gov>

Sent: Thursday, May 30, 2019 9:35 AM

To: Petrucelli, Judy <Judy.Petrucelli@nrc.gov>

Cc: Sampson, Michele <Michele.Sampson@nrc.gov>; Genua, Daniel <Daniel.Genua@HQ.DHS.GOV>
Subject: [External_Sender] RE: Clinch River Early Site Permit Application Letter

Judy,

| have just spoken with Dir. Breor and he confirmed that we will conduct our consultation one the combined license
(COL) application has been received by the NRC. Please let me know if there is anything else required.

Felix

Felix Pomponi

Security Specialist

Cybersecurity and Infrastructure Security Agency
Cell: | | Email: felix.pomponi@dhs.gov

From: Petrucelli, Judy <Judy.Petrucelli@nrc.gov>

Sent: Friday, May 24, 2019 11:47 AM

To: Pomponi, Felix <Felix.Pomponi@hqg.dhs.gov>

Cc: Sampson, Michele <Michele.Sampson@nrc.gov>
Subject: Clinch River Early Site Permit Application Letter

Hi Felix,

As discussed in yesterday’s phone call, please see the attached letter to provide to Mr. Breor. | will be
available next Thursday, May 30, 2019, to meet you here at NRC Headquarters for your pick-up of the
hardcopy.

Just in case, here is my cell number againi
See you next week.

Judy

Judy B. Petrucellc

Security Specialist

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Reactor Security Branch

Division of Physical and Cyber Security Policy (DPCP)
Office of Nuclear Security and Incident Response



